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LIVING WATERS FOR THE WORLD
Report to Transylvania Presbytery, November 2021

The activities of Living Waters for the World (LWW) have obviously been severely limited by the COVID-
19 virus. We continue to function as best we can, largely by virtual means. A few points that are
particularly relevant to Transylvania are listed below:

1.

Reports are that the water system installed by the team from FPC, Maysville last November in
the town of Tikinmul, MX has done well. Ricardo, the church’s pastor, did contract the virus
although we understand that he has recovered pretty well.

The annual partner conference for the Yucatan network was held in February, in the town of
Limones, Mexican state of Quintana Roo. This was a few weeks before the impact of the virus
began. The timing of the next conference is being debated.

The Yucatan was severely flooded by Tropical Storm Cristobal in June and to a lesser extent by
Delta in October. We believe that any systems that were damaged have recovered.

The Transy Presbytery team, which is centered in Danville, had intended to install a clean water
system in the town of Xbacab in the Mexican state of Campeche. This was planned for July but
that date obviously became impossible. It was decided that our Mexican partners have
developed enough expertise to both install the system components and conduct the education
portion and to do all this themselves. The money for materials has been wired to our partners
and we expect the installation to in mid-November. We hope that the situation will be such
that some face to face meeting with the brothers and sisters at Xcacab will be possible later in
2021.

LWW conducted its first virtual Clean Water U training in October for about 35 students.



